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Dear Council and Planning Committee,

In reading through the full agenda I noted the comment that the DEIS was done in a DRY year
 with DRY conditions in the wetland areas studied.  Given this, does it make sense to move to
 adopt a plan for rezoning based on what would amount to erroneous information on the
 wetland areas?

The Paramount Park Open Space should never be judged when it is dry, there is a huge change
 in the stream and wetland when it is raining, which is more common than the dry weather
 from last year. Before Shoreline became a city a small development many, many years ago on
 12th had a huge impact on the park, it effectively destroyed a good portion of the streamflow.
  So how can basing a rezone on a dry season’s DEIS make any sense?

Please take this into consideration.  As a resident who has lived with the Paramount Park Open
 Space since 1982 I can guarantee, assuming what was found last year as a reasonable
 assessment, isn’t.

Thank you,

Cathy Aldrich
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